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[date] 
 

The Honorable Andres Rebolledo 
Vice Minister for Trade 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
Santiago, Chile 
 
Dear Vice Minister Rebolledo: 
 
I have the honor to confirm the following understanding reached by representatives of the 
Governments of Chile (“Chile”) and the United States of America (“United States”): 
 

Chile and the United States reaffirm their respective rights and obligations under 
Article 3.15 (Distinctive Products) of the Chile-United States Free Trade 
Agreement regarding Bourbon Whiskey, Tennessee Whiskey, Pisco Chileno 
(Chilean Pisco), Pajarete, and Vino Asoleado. 
 

I have the honor to propose that this letter and your letter in reply confirming that your 
Government shares this understanding shall constitute an agreement between our two 
Governments, which shall enter into force on the date of your letter in reply. 
 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Ambassador Michael B.G. Froman 
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The Honorable Michael B.G. Froman 
United States Trade Representative 
Office of the U.S. Trade Representative 
Washington, D.C. 
 
Dear Ambassador Froman: 
 
I am pleased to acknowledge your letter of this date, which reads as follows: 
 

“I have the honor to confirm the following understanding reached by representatives of 
the Governments of Chile (“Chile”) and the United States of America (“United States”): 
 

Chile and the United States reaffirm their respective rights and obligations 
under Article 3.15 (Distinctive Products) of the Chile-United States Free 
Trade Agreement regarding Bourbon Whiskey, Tennessee Whiskey, Pisco 
Chileno (Chilean Pisco), Pajarete, and Vino Asoleado. 
 

I have the honor to propose that this letter and your letter in reply confirming that 
your Government shares this understanding shall constitute an agreement between 
our two Governments, which shall enter into force on the date of your letter in 
reply.” 
 

I have the honor to confirm that my Government shares this understanding, and that your letter 
and this reply shall constitute an agreement between our two Governments, which shall enter 
into force on this date.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vice Minister Andres Rebolledo 
 
 
 
 
 
 


